
   

 

 

 
 

Resolution 2007-2008-6 Budget Management (Revised) 

 

Whereas, the State University System of Florida and faculty and administrators of the University of 

Central Florida are dedicated to the goals of promoting quality higher education for the metropolitan 

Orlando and central Florida area, and  

 

Whereas, the current economic environment in Florida challenges the ability of the University of Central 

Florida to support the necessary instructional expenditures, to prevent faculty and staff reductions, and to 

keep pace with the cost of living increases, and  

 

Whereas, the University of Central Florida has demonstrated foresight in addressing this year’s budget 

challenges,  

 

Be it resolved, that the University of Central Florida Faculty Senate encourages the administration to 

make every effort to lower student faculty ratios at the University of Central Florida, and to resist any 

external effort that may cause the student faculty ratios to increase.  

 

Be it further resolved, that the University of Central Florida Faculty Senate encourages the University of 

Central Florida administration to make every effort to recruit and retain the highest quality faculty and 

staff at the University of Central Florida through, amongst other things, the use of future funds obtained 

from increases in tuition and differential tuition.  

 
 

Approved by the Faculty Senate on August 28, 2008. 

 

 

 

[Note:  This resolution was re-numbered to 2008-2009-2 by the Steering Committee on August 13, 2015 

to reflect the year approved] 


